
New Recycling Subscriber

New Recycling Subscriber Upgrade Option
65-gallon roll cart 

$15 prepaid fee required

Existing Recycling Subscriber

The DeKalb County Sanitation Division 
no longer offers 18-gallon bins and 40-gallon bags 
as part of the residential single-stream recycling program. A new 
standard 35-gallon roll cart will replace the bins and bags. While the 
Division is moving toward the two roll cart options, existing subscribers with 40-gallon 
bags can continue using them until their inventory is fully depleted. Existing subscribers with 
18-gallon bins must trade them in by Dec. 28, 2018, for a 35- or 65-gallon roll cart. This change offers recycling 
subscribers a more practical and durable recycling container, and allows for safer and more efficient curbside 
recycling collection using automated collection vehicles.

Complimentary 35-gallon roll cart Complimentary 35-gallon roll cart 
Mandatory trade in of 18-gallon recycling bin required 

Existing Recycling Subscriber Upgrade Option
65-gallon roll cart 

$15 prepaid fee and mandatory trade in of 18-gallon recycling bin required
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Residential Single-stream Recycling Program
Changes to recycling container options

40-gallon bag

18-gallon bin 35-gallon roll cart

For more information, please visit www.dekalbsanitation.com

65-gallon roll cart

Residents are able to complete the roll cart exchange process by participating in a roll cart exchange community 
event, via the online portal, by email, mail, or in person by visiting the Sanitation Division’s administrative office, 
3720 Leroy Scott Drive, Decatur, GA 30032, Monday through Friday, from 7 a.m. – 6 p.m. A recycling subscription 
form must be completed for all roll cart exchange requests. 


